OGLE PETROLEUM INC.

;nanumt(lt)aﬂubn P.O. Box 5548
eLEcoprer. (805) 965.3278 559 San Ysioro Roap
Teeex No, 658430 Santa Barsama, Caurrornia 93108

September 5, 1980

PLEASE DIRECT REPLY TO!:

150 North Nichols Avenue
Casper, Wyoming 82601
(307) 266-6456

Mr. J. E. Rothfleisch

Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Division of Waste Management

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

RE: Commercial Source Material
License Application, Docket
No. 40-8745

SUBJECT: Letter from U.S. Department of Commerce
dated July 31, 1980 including Memorandum
from R. B. Rollins to J. M. Wood dated
July 22, 1980

Dear Mr. Rothfleisch:

In regard to the subject letter, there are no geodetic control survey
monuments within the project arca. Ogle Petroleum Inc. does not plan to relo-
cate any geodetic control survey monuments in connection with the Bison Basin
Project.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the subject letter.

Sincerely,
OGLE PETROLEUM INC.

R ul

Glenn J. Catchpole
Project Manager

GJC:im

CC: Dr. Minton Kelly, ORNL
Document Management Branch

DMSOOOIQO .3"7 Tucson



